3616 South Walker Street
San Pedro, CA 90731
(310) 508-3596
www.cleansanpedro.org

December 19, 2017

Larry E. Smith, Principal

Atlas Green Works

Certified Arborist #WE-5096A
PO Box 570216

Tarzana, CA 91357

Dear Larry,

As the Chair of the San Pedro Urban Greening Advisory Committee (UGAC), I would
like to inform you that we endorse the proposed San Pedro Urban Greening
Implementation Plan. As such we will be working within our respective organizations to
continue to support the development of the opportunities documented in the plan.

I also expect that myself and other members of UGAC will be requesting Councilman
Buscaino, Supervisor Hahn, and Assembly Member O’Donnell to urge the City, County
and State and their respective Departments to facilitate the implementation of these
opportunities.

Thank you for all your hard work on this plan. We look forward to working with you on
its implementation.

Sincerel,r,
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Steve Kleinjan, Chairperson
On behalf of the San Pedro Urban Greening Advisory Committee
Members
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Steve Kleinjan, Chairperson

Augie Bezmalinovich, Port of LA

Ryan Ferguson, Council District 15

Christian Guzman, Central San Pedro Neighborhood Council
Adele Healy , Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council
Diana Nave, Northwest San Pedro Neighborhood Council
Elise Swanson, San Pedro Chamber of Commerce

Clean San Pedro is a non-profit organization, Fed ID 33-0943675



